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Representative Johnsrud:

This version is identical to the previous version except for the following:

1.  The language regarding the educational requirements for a hospital administrator
license is changed.

2.  Another nurse is added to the board.  Also, one nurse member must be employed in
a nursing home and the other in a hospital.  Additional nonstatutory language is
included to address the transition from one nurse member to 2.
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